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ALTON - Charges are expected today regarding a 14-year-old shot in Oakwood in 
Alton on June 19.

Police said three people have been arrested, and at least two more folks are at large in 
regards to that shooting, which injured a 14-year-old boy.

The alleged shooter's name will not be released as they are being tried in juvenile court. 
Two of the individuals facing charges are adults. The rest are juveniles.The rest are 
suspected to be from other areas in Southern Madison County.


